
04/07/2020 

MRS Barbara Maxfield 
1 / 59 - 61 Lauderdale Ave ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
Barbara.maxfield@y7mail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I fully support this project and feel it will provide an important service to both locals as well as 
to visitors to the Manly area. The Fairlight walk is a stunning feature and providing a venue with 
refreshments for everyone to enjoy is a great idea and I commend the applicant on this 
initiative. Barbara 
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